
Gamecorp Appoints New Directors  

Toronto, Ontario - June 5, 2008 - Gamecorp Inc. (CNQ: GAME, OTCBB: ETIFF) (Gamecorp) is pleased 
to announce that it has appointed two new directors to its Board.  The appointments will enhance the 
Board's independence and experience in the gaming industry. 

J. Graham Simmonds, President, Chief Executive Officer and Director of Baymount Incorporated (BYM: 
TSXV) has been appointed to the Board.  Baymount is focused on developing horseracing properties and 
innovative wagering products.  Mr. Simmonds has built upon a strong family background in horseracing, 
having spent most of his life involved in the industry.  He has ten years experience as a successful owner 
and breeder of race horses, and seven years experience in public company management and business 
development projects.  Mr. Simmonds also sits on the Board of Racino Royale, Inc. (RCNR: OTCBB). 

Also joining the Gamecorp Board as an independent Director is J. Paul Duffy, President and Chief 
Software Architect of Corporate Communications Interactive Inc. (CCI).  Mr. Duffy co-founded CCI, an 
online provider of Internet and wireless-based, custom product knowledge and learning solutions for 
organizations.  Established in 1992, CCI now has offices in Canada, the United States and China, and 
lists many Fortune 500 companies as its clients.  The appointments have been approved by the Board 
and are subject to regulatory approval. 

Gamecorp Inc., headquartered in Toronto, Ontario, is a management company that trades under the symbol GAME 
on the Canadian Trading and Quotation System Inc. and under the symbol ETIFF on the Over the Counter Bulletin 
Board.  For more information please call (416) 477-5656 or refer to www.sedar.com. 

The management of the company, who take full responsibility for its content, prepared this press release. The 
Canadian Trading and Quotation System Inc. has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy 
or accuracy of this release. This press release contains forward-looking statements relating to future events and 
results that are based on Gamecorp's current expectations. These statements involve risks and uncertainties 
including, without limitation, Gamecorp's ability to successfully develop and market its products, consumer 
acceptance of such products, competitive pressures relating to price reductions, new product introductions by third 
parties, technological innovations, and overall market conditions. Consequently, actual events and results in future 
periods may differ materially from those currently expected. 

For more information contact:  
John G. Simmonds 
Gamecorp Inc. 

Telephone: (416) 477-5656, Ext. 301 
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